
 
Language Immersion Programs 

PARENT INFORMATION OPEN HOUSES 
(January-February 2012) 

 
WHY LANGUAGE IMMERSION? 

More than forty years of research consistently documents the power of immersion programs to help students 
attain high levels of second language proficiency. 

 
PROVEN BENEFITS 

• Long Term Second Language Skills, Increased Cultural Sensitivity 
• Enhanced Cognitive Skills, Improved Performance on Standardized Tests 

 
WHO CAN PARTICIPATE? 

The immersion program seeks to enroll next year’s 1st grade students of varying backgrounds and all abilities.  
Students living within an immersion school’s boundaries, as well as out-of-area students are welcome to apply.   

 
HOW TO APPLY 

You are welcome to contact a school near you and attend an Open House meeting.  For the best opportunity to 
be considered for a program, obtain and submit an application by the school’s deadline (available from the 
school’s office or on the school’s website). 
 

For more information on 
Chinese Immersion contact: 
Doug Finch, Principal 
Cascade Elementary 
160 North 800 East 
Orem, UT 84097 
801-610-8102 
http://cascade.alpineschools.org 
 
Cami Larsen, Principal 
Alpine Elementary 
400 East 300 North 
Alpine, UT 84004 
801-756-8525 
http://alpine.alpineschools.org 
 
Barry Beckstrand, Principal 
Riverview Elementary 
273 West Aspen Hills Blvd. 
Saratoga Springs, UT 84045 
801-610-8726 
http://riverview.alpineschools.org 

For more information on 
Spanish Immersion contact: 
Alisa Hart, Principal 
Cherry Hill Elementary 
250 East 1650 South 
Orem, UT 84058 
801-227-8710 
http://cherryhill.alpineschools.org 
 
Craig Jensen, Principal 
Windsor Elementary 
1315 North Main 
Orem, UT 84057 
801-227-8745 
http://windsor.alpineschools.org 
 
Aaron Stevenson, Principal 
Orchard Elementary 
1035 North 800 East 
Orem, UT 84097 
801-610-8115 
http://orchard.alpineschools.org 

 
 
Karl Bowman, Principal 
Harvest Elementary 
2105 North Providence Drive 
Saratoga Springs, UT 84045 
801-610-8709 
http://harvest.alpineschools.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information on 
Portuguese Immersion contact: 
Michelle Stephenson, Principal 
Rocky Mountain Elementary 
55 South 500 East 
Lindon, UT 84042 
801-610-8117 
www.rockymountain.alpineschools.org

 


